
July 2024

Dear Families

Year 7 “Day to Work” – Summer 2024

The Year 7 Day to Work is a day where each student in Year 7 goes to work with a family member
or another trusted adult. We see this as a valuable personal development opportunity for the
students and an excellent introduction to our Careers Curriculum. The “Day to Work” helps
students to appreciate the value of the skills they are learning in the classroom and boosts their
confidence, practical and social skills. The Day to Work will be during the summer break.

We kindly ask that you discuss and work with your daughter and agree what they
might do on the day. Students can undertake tasks that would be given to a junior employee and
can “shadow” other workers. As the placement is only for a day, the student can be classed as a
‘visitor’ to the workplace to observe and take part in working practices that they would not normally
come into contact with on a regular school day.

Please find the attached FAQ which will provide further detail about this activity.

If you would like to discuss “Day to Work” further or if you have any concerns relating to the
suitability of your workplace, please contact me at school by telephone on 01296 388222 or email:
mpotkin@ ahs.bucks.sch.uk

When your daughter returns in September and starts year 8 the information that she puts together
in her google booklet will be added as evidence of work experience onto Unifrog.

Regards

Mr M Potkin

Aylesbury High School


